
From: Franz, Damon A.
Sent: 5/16/2013 11:30:24 AM
To: Laura.Genao@sce.com (Laura.Genao@sce.com); Allen, Meredith

(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Blattner, William 
(WBlattner@semprautilities.com)

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Climate Adaption for utility infrastructure

Hey guys-

I’m not sure who the correct person would be to answer this question at each utility, so I’m 
throwing it to y’all to see if you have any idea. I’ve been getting a lot of inquiries lately (mostly 
from academics and other agencies) about what we’re doing in California to adopt our energy 
infrastructure to conditions that might arise as a result of climate change. Since we don’t have 
any proceedings specifically dealing with that at the PUC, I’m not too involved in it. But I 
wonder if you know of people at your respective companies who might be working on this.

Thanks,

Damon

Damon A. Franz

Supervisor, Emerging Procurement Strategies

Energy Division, CPUC

(415) 703-2165

df1 @cpuc.ca.gov
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